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To: Honorable Member of the Dodge County Board of Supervisors

Gentleman

After my assessment of County road 6, south of Platte River Road to Riverview Shores
entrance ,1 have found that the upkeep of this road with the amount of traffic that is now using
this portion of road and the three sets of RailRoad Tracks, that they would have to maintain
up to and over would be very difficult to maintain and unsafe if not trained and or

equipped to maintain around the RailRoad Tracks that are in this portion of road. And in my

assessment | have found that the road is in good shape with a good base foundation with good

drainage off the road, The road ditches do need some attention but not much.For the RailRoad

Track 1 think Dodge County would have more pull on how the Railroad does there up keep at their
Crossing at this site.So my recommendation to the Board is resumption of control of this portion of 66-foot

segment of 160 feet in length of County road 6 from Riverveiw Shore gate to the UP RailRoad

Tracks and a 660 foot in length segment of County road 6 from UP RailRoad Track to Platte River

road.

Respectfully : Scott Huppert
Dodge County Hwy Superintendent




